
 

C27 (2024-25)                                                                               Date: 30/11/2024 

To, 

Grade 4 Parents, 

Ref: Field Trip: Coconut Research Centre, Ratnagiri 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are thrilled to inform you that a field trip has been planned for the learners 
of Grades 4 to The Coconut Research Centre, Ratnagiri on Tuesday, 3 
December 2024. This trip aims to educate the learners about the journey of 
spices from plant to plate and to provide an extension to their classroom 
learning. We strongly believe that true education happens in the open space 
under the blue sky, and this field trip is a perfect example of it. 
 
We request all the learners to wear their proper school uniform, ID card along 
with sports shoes for the trip. The field trip will be conducted during school 
hours, and therefore, the bus and the school timings will remain the same. 
 
We hope that this field trip will ignite curiosity in the young minds and provide 
them with a valuable learning experience. 
We look forward to having a fun and educational trip with our learners. 
 
Yours’ Truly  

Monica Jaiswal 

Principal  

Sarvankash Vidya Mandir 

 
 


